
                                                                                                                                                                                               
PO BOX 114                                                                                                                                                                 

SHELOCTA, PA  15774                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                             June 7, 

2023                                                                                                                                                         

Dear  Brethren, 

 May the Lord bless you and keep you as you serve Him and remember His fellow servants.  It is time to 

send you an update on the work of “Bible To You”.  We have continued to work with the students the Lord has 

given us to  correspond with. Many of our incarcerated friends have been released to go home.  Some 

students have failed to continue while others are steadfastly doing the lessons, sending notes of blessing of 

how the work has helped to establish their faith, change their life for good, and keep them stable in an 

unstable environment .We also continue to get new contacts for the  lesson outreach,  and we do rejoice, for 

our hearts are set on reaching and teaching the lost and straying. 

 All of this causes me to think of I Corinthians 15:58 “Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, 

unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain 

in the Lord.” We are following this scripture though our bodies move slower. Thanks to you who pray, and to 

those of you who give financially to support this work, we are able to continue; thank you! 

 In January through March, we traveled south, sharing the ministry with churches from Virginia to 

Florida, and we were very well received and cared for. My verse for the trip was, II Timothy 2:2 “And the 

things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be 

able to teach others also.” I believe we tried to do this. Only the Lord and time can tell. 

 A friend of ours, a former missionary to Granada, has been greatly used of God to return to Grenada 

twice, where he has been enabled to place King James Bibles in the hands of their public-school students and 

teachers. They were further asked to speak with the leaders of the country and present a Bible to each of 

them. As soon as Tom recovers from knee replacement sufficiently, he will be going back with enough Bibles 

to place one in every home. Bible To You lessons would now be a great aid in teaching there, as there are 14 

Fundamental Baptist Churches on the island who’s pastors stand ready. We have offered to get CD’s. thumb 

drives or printed pages of the “BTY” lessons down there. Since we have lessons for soul winning and 

discipleship for primary, junior, teens and adults, God’s foundational truths for theology, doctrine and true 

Christian living, they would be invaluable.  

  We are endeavoring to contact colleges and churches to set up a display for their conferences in 

coming months. Please pray that our health will permit us to continue being His ambassadors, and yours. Drop 

us a quick line to let us know how you are. Send prayer request too. We would love to hear from you folks.  

                                                                                                      Till we meet here, there or in the air, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

         The Earleys, Carl and Kay                                                                          

Late note:                                                                                                                                                                                              

 Since the preparation  of this letter, Carl fell and broke his left arm. He laid outside for 2 hours                 

before  he was heard and gotten to a hospital. Please pray for his healing. He is having increased pain though 

it is  two weeks after his fall.  He is rather discouraged.  


